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     As I was just listening to one side of the call, I’m fairly sure
Sarah said yes before whoever was on the other line could
finish. Of course, we agreed and then went back to waiting. This
was our only topic of conversation. Emotions were intense for
the remainder of the vacation. 

     
     Boarding the plane to return home was stressful. We hadn’t
heard anything yet and knew that we wouldn’t have cell
reception for several hours. Hopefully, they wouldn’t call until
we landed. Once again, thoughts were flowing endlessly. When
we landed, phones went back on as soon as possible, and we
had a voicemail. Shuttling off the plane, Sarah was calling. We
had been chosen by the birth family. Exactly a month later, our
oldest daughter, Shelby, was born.

     The story doesn’t end there. We have two sons as well. Milo
and Bohdin. Milo has been a character since he was born.
Happy, energetic, and loves life. Bohdin is the youngest. He’s our
troublemaker, jokingly. He is also full of life, curious, and just a
fun kid to be around. All three make Sarah and I frustrated
when they do something they shouldn’t, they make us cry when
we can’t take away the pain, and they remind us daily how
blessed we are to be parents. They are everything we dreamed
of.

The Whitman Family

     Do you know how hard it is to navigate an international
airport after receiving a call that you have been chosen by a
birth family? It’s almost impossible. Finding your luggage, finding
your car, and driving two hours home seems like the most
difficult tasks. Don’t get me wrong, it was great to struggle with
simple things. Especially with the wonderful news we had just
received.

    If we rewind about 8 months, Sarah and I had started
planning to adopt. We contacted Wyoming Childrens Society
and they were very welcoming. They walked us through the
steps and we began the process. Being our first time adopting,
we had a tremendous amount to do. So, we got to work.
Biographies, home studies, and everything else that goes into
this were done as soon as we could. The excitement was
sometimes overwhelming, dreaming of what the future would
hold for us. Once everything was finished, the hardest part set
in. The waiting. Not knowing. Hoping for a phone call. The catch
is that you have to carry on with life. We talked daily about the
possibilities and probabilities. The “what ifs,” if you will. 

     As we discussed the different scenarios, we decided to pass
the time with a vacation. During this vacation, I remember
adoption being in the forefront of our minds. Breakfast, lunch,
through dinner, and walks on the beach. Then one day during
this vacation, Sarah received a phone call to ask if we wanted
our family profile to be shown.

      ...they remind us daily how

blessed we are to be parents. 
They are everything we dreamed

of.

by Brad & Sarah Whitman
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At the time of birth, I naively believed that was the biggest
moment in our adoption journey. In many ways it was, for my
husband and I. What I am learning is that for our children, it
was just the beginning of their journey. As they grow, each
stage brings its own set of questions and understanding of their
story. And it is just that: THEIR story. They will each have a
different perspective of what it feels to be adopted at each
stage of their life. I imagine the same is true for their birth
parents.

Some of our kids are biologically related, some are not. This is
often hard. To be honest, there is one question that I always
have difficulty giving a graceful answer to. That question is “are
any of them related?” The answer is “Yes, they are related to
each other. If what you’re asking is, are they biologically related,
then, yes, two of them are.”

Some of our kids have contact with their birthmother. One does
not. This is often hard to understand. However, she recently
said “I’ve never met my birth parents but hearing all the stories
and stuff makes me think that they are great people.” 

We celebrate our family of five. We celebrate our differences.
We celebrate our similarities. It is OUR story and it has times of
joy, and times that are hard to understand, but it is OURS!

Last year our middle daughter Cody came home and said
someone asked her what it felt like when she was adopted. She
responded, “I don’t remember, I was just a baby” to which the
other child was stunned. She said “they think you have gone to
an orphanage or something and so they ask what it was like.” 

Our story, your story,

their story

by LauraShields

cover story The Whitman Family continued...

Our three kids have been adopted through Wyoming Children’s Society. All
three had very unique adoption experiences and through these experiences, we
have gained many more friends and family. Most have been touched by
adoption or are curious about adoption. They are the important pieces of the
puzzle that allowed us to become parents. Our children have more
grandparents and relatives because of adoption. Some we see yearly, some are
through social media, and others stop by monthly to see them. The
relationships built with birth parents and birth families have been essential and
are truly a blessing to Sarah and I, as well as the kids. Adoption has been a
wonderful experience, and Wyoming Childrens Society helped make it possible.
One of the best quotes I have seen; “We didn’t give you the gift of life, life gave
us the gift of you.” This couldn’t be more fitting for our family.

I am honored to share some of our story with you all. We are
the Shields family and adopted our children at birth through
WCS(the most amazing agency and people!). Our children are
now 14, 11 & 9 years old! My husband says “adoption feels as
natural as breathing” and he is absolutely right. I cannot
imagine any scenario other than the one we chose for our
family. I remember holding them each for the first time. I felt
this overwhelming sense of awe and gratitude that God worked
in so many people to bring about that precise moment.  story continued on page 3
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When we asked our kids recently what does adoption

mean to you, we received a variety of responses:



“Being in a family.” 

“You can have more opportunities in life to be a better

person and to do harder things.” Tucker, age 9



“Adoption doesn’t mean that your birth parents didn't


want you, it's because they wanted you to have a better

life.”

“Adoption is a way you can have more opportunities.”
Cody, age 11



“Adoption is not something to be ashamed about.” 
(DEFINITELY NOT…It’s YOUR story and it's beautiful!)


“Adoption gives you more chances to be a better person.”
Emma, age 14




Our oldest Emma has also had similar stories and says “a lot of people think that kids come from a foster home. It’s hard to
explain how you were adopted when you were born and how it's different from foster care.” There are many different sides to
adoption. My hope is that those of us connected with adoption, and if you are reading this newsletter, you are, can take those
informal moments to educate our communities on all the sides of adoption. There are children, birthparents, adoptive parents,
and adoption agencies. There are different types of adoption as well, domestic, international, at birth, older children, foster and
much more. It is OUR story-share it!

I know this article rambles around a bit. But isn’t that true for our adoption stories? The adoption symbol at the top is a clear and
efficient representation of the child, the birthparents, the adoptive parents and the love shared by all. But that is not the whole
story. The adoption story belongs to us all, and each story has its own unique perspective. Embrace your story, share it with
those wanting to hear it, and hold it close to your heart where the most precious of feelings are kept.

Are you shopping on Amazon? When you buy all of your Amazon.com products through
Amazon Smile, a portion of their proceeds will be donated to Wyoming Children's Society. You
will find all the same products at the same price on Amazon Smile as you would on Amazon. 

Before shopping on Amazon Smile please use this unique code to make sure all proceeds go to
Wyoming Children's Society - http://smile.amazon.com/ch/83-0198161  - Only purchases
made at smile.amazon.com are eligible for donations.

Our story, your story, their story continued...
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Wyoming Children’s Society celebrated 111 years of service with
our annual gala fundraising event held on Saturday, August
27th.  

We were joined by a crowd of almost 450 people to celebrate
our work serving women, children, and families since 1911. It
amazes me every time I think about our dynamic audience
which includes adoptive parents and relatives, friends and
families of adoption, local businesses who continue to support
our agency and community, board members, staff, and those
new to our organization and mission. It was a great opportunity
to highlight our work, educate attendees about our mission and
the women, children, and families that we provide critical
services to on a daily basis. 

We had the opportunity to honor our very own Carol Burman Lindly. Carol has recently retired from the agency after dedicating
34 years to the Wyoming Children’s Society. Carol has been instrumental in moving the mission and work of this agency forward
for many years with courage, thoughtfulness, grace, humility, and compassion. Carol has put her blood, sweat, tears, heart, and
soul into this agency. Carol has made an enormous impact in the lives of so many people and nobody is more deserving of being
honored.   

The gala is our only fundraiser of the year, and our programs and services are dependent on the success of this event. Through
the generosity of many, we were able to raise over $145,000! We are incredibly thankful for the tireless work of our volunteers,
staff, board, and community. Thank you for donating an item, purchasing a corporate sponsorship, attending the gala,
volunteering, or even reading this article. It is because of you that we were able to experience our most successful year yet! We
truly mean it when we say – we cannot do this work without you! Thank you for making such a difference and for helping bring
families together. We wish you and your family a happy and healthy 2023!

111th Gala was a True

Success

by Kristin Burkart

WCS historic building becomes

an awesome art project!

Angela Stolz chose WCS’s historical office building, Crook House, to
complete her 3rd grade class project on. Angela with some assistance
from her mom, Karen, built a replica of the Crook House. We think
Angela did a great job!
 
Angela and her father, Patrick, are pictured with Angela’s project.
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When it comes to pure joy, Oliver (10) finds it on the
playground! This fellow loves to feel the back-and-forth sway
of the swings and delights in the thrill of swooshing down the
slide. Oliver is a music appreciator, especially “The Gummy
Bear” song; he plays it on repeat. He even has a teddy bear
that plays his favorite tune whenever he squeezes its tummy.
Oliver has an affinity for plastic straws, and he comes up with
ingenious ways to entertain himself with them. A well-liked
activity for this sweet boy is to sit next to his caregivers and
play. Oliver is bonded to his grandparents and lights up when
he gets to have virtual calls. He appreciates holding his
caregiver’s hand and giving them hugs. 

Oliver is now in the third grade. He can spell and sound out
the letters in his name using some learned sign language, 

Children Who Wait

Wyoming Children’s Society is committed to recruiting adoptive families who are interested in
bringing permanency to children who are waiting in the public foster care system. Currently, there
are over 400,000 children in foster care with over 100,000 of those children available for adoption.
Oliver and Angelly are just two of the children who are waiting for their forever families. Financial
assistance is often available for adoption related expenses. If you are interested in learning more
about adopting a waiting child please contact Wyoming Children's Society. 

Oliver (10)

All family types will be considered. Oliver will need to remain in contact with his grandparents following placement. Financial
assistance may be available for adoption-related services. Oliver resides in Colorado. Child ID: 334611

Angelly (17)
Get to know more about Angelly (17)! Being outside brings joy
to this bilingual teen. If the clouds are out, the sweet Angelly
likes to color and read. Watching television is one of her
favorite downtime activities. She does great in the company of
peers and adults.

She is doing well in her ninth-grade year.

Angelly would do best in a family with a mom and a dad, two
moms, or a single mom, in which she can be the only child in
the home. Financial assistance may be available for adoption-
related services. Angelly resides in Utah. Child ID: 212369
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News from Wyoming Children’s

Society Board of Directors

WCS recently elected new officers and one new board member to serve the mission of the agency. We

would like to congratulate our new and current slate of executive officers:



 Lindsay Woznick, President
 Kelly Clarke, Vice President
 Tricia Bach, Co-Secretary

 Dr. Rene Hinkle, Co-Secretary
 Stephanie Teubner, Treasurer

We would also like to thank our outgoing executive President, Megan Romano, for her dedication and service on the Executive
Committee for the last year. We are grateful that Megan will continue to serve on the board.  

We also have the distinct pleasure of welcoming our newest board member, Robin
Martin. Robin brings significant leadership and financial experience and expertise to the
agency. We look forward to having Robin’s service on the board! 

Robin is the Chief Financial Officer at the Department of Workforce Services. Robin has
a Bachelor’s degree in Finance and a Master’s degree in Management and Leadership as
well as an MBA. Robin was born and raised in Wyoming and is proud to call this great
state her home. Robin is passionate about servant leadership and truly believes that
adding value to others is of key importance in any leader’s role. Robin is a certified
Myers-Briggs Practitioner and loves to teach teams how to respect differences and work
better together. Robin has two grown children, a daughter Taylor, and her son Luke. She
has two grandchildren, Dean and Everlee. To them, she is just “Nona.” Robin loves to
paint, and read, and can usually be found binge-watching a good true crime
documentary.

Our mission is to build healthy families

through adoption, and to advocate for birth
families, children and adoptive families.

A world where every child belongs to a safe

and loving family.

Our Vision

Our Mission
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111th Anniversary Gala Corporate Sponsors

Platinum

Double 4 Foundation
McGee Family

Gold

Silver

Bronze

Blue Federal Credit Union
Dr. Rick and Ibby Davis

Kincheloe and Tonso Family Dentistry
Timothy L. Woznick, P.C. and Tim and Lindsay Woznick

WS Barricade Corp



ANB Bank
Cheyenne Orthodontics

Dr. Joseph and Carol Horam
Dr. Nathan and Allie Steele

East Pershing Dental
Horse Creek Cattle Company/Dave Berry

Jonah Bank of Wyoming
McGee Family

Romano Agency - Farmers Insurance
Scott and Megan Fox

Steve and Carol Lindly
Taco John's International

Wand Solutions

Albert R. Bennett Investigations
All Decked Out

Amanda and Sylvia Hackl
AVI

Bach Family
Born in a Barn
Burkart Family

Cheyenne Children's Clinic
Cheyenne Women's Clinic
Cory and Heather Morgan

Daniel Lindly and Mark Parsons/Wells Fargo Middle Market Banking
Davis and Cannon

Derek and Cynthia Nissen
Diane White/RBC Wealth Management

Dr. Tyler and Gina Tonso
East Pershing Dental

En Avant Dance Studio
Halladay Auto Group

High West Energy
John and Kathleen McKinley

Mackey Family
Meadowlark Pediatrics

Pedersen Investment Group
RE/MAX Capitol Properties

The Smile Academy and Braces Wyoming
Western Sky Dental

Women and Children's Services, Cheyenne Regional MC
Wyoming Bank and Trust




thank you!
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111th Anniversary Gala Donations

A Touch of Aloha Skin and Beauty
Abbie Ramsey
Al Bennett and Ella Kubicz
Alex and Jessica Kabrud
Alexis Drake
Allura Skin, Laser and Wellness Clinic
ANB Bank
Andrew and Kristi Roberts
Anonymous
AVID Wood Creations
Barry and Robin Sims
Benessere Age Management and

Aesthetics
Beth Driscoll
BeYOUtiful
Bicycle Station
Blue Cross Blue Shield of Wyoming
Blue Federal Credit Union
Board and Brush Creative Studio
Borderline Power Sports
Brent and Amy Leavitt
Brent and Kristin Burkart
Bruce and Sue Colling
Bruce Holbert and Kim Gardner
Bryan and Sara Pedersen
Catherine Young
Cathy Mackey
Charles and JoDell Wing
Cheryl Frank
Cheyenne Country Club Pro Shop
Cheyenne Vision Clinic
Chris and Kari Smith
Chris Wilkinson
Christin Covello
Cindy Wise
Circle Y Home and Ranch
CJ and Laurie Box
Claire Dinneen
Clem and Teri Igel
Cloud 9 Integrated Systems
Coleen Collins
Colin and Hayley McKee
Cory and Heather Morgan
Crowley Fleck PLLP
D.T.'s Liquor Mart

Dan and Kerri Young
Dan Egbert
Darede Darden
Dave and Alison McNulty
Dave and DeeAnn Burman
David and Elaine Fox
Dazbog/Maria Kelly
Derek and Cynthia Nissen
Desperado Depot
DJ and Chelsea Puente
Doug and Kari Chandler
Doug and Susan Samuelson
Dr. Brian Horst
Dr. Carol Fischer
Dr. Jacques and Angela Beveridge
Dr. Jason and Kelly Clarke
Dr. Jason and Susanna Bird
Dr. Joseph and Carol Horam
Dr. Rene Hinkle
Dr. Rick and Ibby Davis
Dr. Robert and Peggy Leland
Edward Jones/Joe Kelly
Emily Lindly
En Avant Dance Studio
Ericka Smith
Ethan Nkana
Frontier Trampoline Park
Gadbury Construction, Inc.
Gary and Lori Schoene
Gary and Tami Browning
Gil & Stacey Camargo
Gina Stephens
HIIT30
Horse Creek Cattle Company
James and Amber Schlabs
James and Connie Johns
Jason and Amy Moon
Jason and Janelle Osborne
Jaye and Jenny Wacker
Jeff Prince
Jeff Rude
Jessica Buteau
Jim and Dr. Ray Dinneen
Jim and Marla Harrigan
Joe and Debbie Bobbitt

Joey's Fly Fishing Foundation
John and Kathleen McKinley
Justin Turnbull
Kate's Cookie Shed
Kelly Ceballos
Kelsey Escobedo
Kelsey True
Kevin and Shawndae Ogle
Kevin and Traci Igo
Lamar Advertising
Laramie County Library Foundation
Larry and Vicki Meuli
Laura Robbins
Lennox Auto Glass and Detail Center
Levi and Dr. Kristine Van Kirk
Linda Oliverius
Little America
Little Lotus Yoga
Liz Lindly
Luke and Devonna Reiner
Marian Orr
Mark and Janet Stewart
Mary McIlvaine
Mary's Mountain Cookies
Mason Lathrop and Deanna Dykstra-

Lathrop
Michael and Piper Rauzi
Mike and Pam Wallace
Mike and Sue White
Mike Herzig
Mike Maloney
Miranda Hinkle
Moss and Karen Kent
Nancy Kaufman
Nimmo Family
Oompah Taco
Paul and Carla Bankes
Paul Yaksic
Paula Vasek
Peao and Valerie Tork
Pete and Linda Gullicks
Pete's Builders Roofing and

Restoration
Pine Bluffs Distilling
PJ and Sarah Barrett

Port and Pillar
Prairie Pantry
Quintin and Christy LeClercq
Renee Lone Elk
Richie Houdek
Robert Jennings
Rodger and Pat McDaniel
Romano Agency - Farmers Insurance
Rugged Grace Photography
Ryan and Sarah Oman
Sarah Courtright
Schroll Cabinets
Scott and Jenny Krause
Scott and Megan Fox
Service First Carpet Cleaning and

Restoration
Shaunna Kulp
Shawn Smith
Sherry Haag and Kari Moss
Stephanie Teubner
Steve and Carol Lindly
Steve Rutkowski
SuperBook Sports
Tammy Johnson
Teri Cassidy
The Lincoln
Thompson Denver
Timothy and Lindsay Woznick
Tonic Salon
TPC Colorado
Tracey and Ronald Smits
Trent and Tanya Keller
Trista Ostrom
Trudy Clarke
True Ranches
University of Denver Athletic

Department
University of Wyoming Athletics
University of Wyoming Sports

Properties
USA Tax
WHIP Fundraising
Wyoming Fly Fishing
Wyoming Halter Company
Wyoming Walnut and Woodworks,

LLC

thank you!
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Donors

Donor In Memory Of Donor

Kent and Susan Westedt
Joyce Deines
Byron and Beverly Hacker
Anonymous
Bill and Susan Gentle
Brian and Jeri Currier
Dennis and Teresa Baker
Don and Karen Guidice
Doyle and Connie Richards
Jeff and Susan Guilkey
Justin and Julia Gentle
Karl Wilkerson
Laramie Peak Veterinary Services
Mark and Ginny Kaufman
Mike, Beth and Jarrett Willet
Rodger and Lindy Schroeder
Rodney and Sharon Olson
Roger and Joan Timmerman
Ronald and Cindy Schanaman
Russell and Karen Wedemeyer
Kathy Emmons
Patrick and Karen Stolz
Honorable Mike and Jane Sullivan
Kathy and Tim Joannides
Ann M. Rochelle
Kathy and Tim Joannides
Bill and Sherry Gibbens
Brent and Kristin Burkart
Cathy Mackey
Cindy Vandewark
Craig and Barbara Anderson
Dave Berry
Dr. Earl and Donna Kincheloe
Dr. Robert Prentice and Dr. Sandra Surbrugg
E. Edwin and Joyce Eck
Ira and Flossie Blackwell
James and Mariann Thuesen
Jane Iverson
Jerry and Nancy Thuesen
Joan Stout
JoAnne Cornelison
John and Barbara Rogers
John and Marietta Parr
Julie Franklin
Kathie Selden
Ken and Judy Banister
Kenneth and Tracey Messick
Kinnier Family
Margaret Taylor
Mary M Paxton
Mike and Cady Purcell
Morris Gardner
Paul and Beth Howard
Raymond and Julie Prew
Rob and Cathy Jarosh

Barbara Galeotos
Bill Guth
Dr. Dan B. Greer
Janice Wilkerson
Janice Wilkerson
Janice Wilkerson
Janice Wilkerson
Janice Wilkerson
Janice Wilkerson
Janice Wilkerson
Janice Wilkerson
Janice Wilkerson
Janice Wilkerson
Janice Wilkerson
Janice Wilkerson
Janice Wilkerson
Janice Wilkerson
Janice Wilkerson
Janice Wilkerson
Janice Wilkerson
Kathleen Mordhorst
Lynne Egan
Mike McGee
Mike McGee
Ellen McGee
Ellen McGee
Pete Pedersen
Pete Pedersen
Pete Pedersen
Pete Pedersen
Pete Pedersen
Pete Pedersen
Pete Pedersen
Pete Pedersen
Pete Pedersen
Pete Pedersen
Pete Pedersen
Pete Pedersen
Pete Pedersen
Pete Pedersen
Pete Pedersen
Pete Pedersen
Pete Pedersen
Pete Pedersen
Pete Pedersen
Pete Pedersen
Pete Pedersen
Pete Pedersen
Pete Pedersen
Pete Pedersen
Pete Pedersen
Pete Pedersen
Pete Pedersen
Pete Pedersen
Pete Pedersen

In Memory Of

Sherry McBride
Steve and Carol Lindly
Timothy and Michelle Bush
Toni Thomson
Ann M. Rochelle
Joyce Deines
Joyce Deines

Pete Pedersen
Pete Pedersen
Pete Pedersen
Pete Pedersen
Terry Mackey
Tim Walter
Wilma Baldwin

Donor In Honor Of

Ann M. Rochelle
Chuck, Marilyn and Catherine Lindly
Dan, Juli and Dylan Lindly
Dave and Alison McNulty
Dave and DeeAnn Burman
Dave Berry
David and Judy Stratton
Dr. Rich and Mary Ann Hillman
Dr. Rick and Ibby Davis
Ed and Jennie Finch
Emily Lindly
Grant and Tammy Fleming
Janet K. Taylor
Jason and Kristin Sanchez
Jim and Donna Mecham
Jim and Dr. Ray Dinneen
Judith Dietz
Kristin Mackey
Larry and Holly Vogel
Linda Swartwood
Matt Lindly
Quintin and Christy LeClercq
Robert and Kathleen Cohoon
Ron and Joyce Surdam
Ron and Nancy Sargent
Sharon Burman
ANB Bank
Ann M. Rochelle
Carol Holland
Dan and Kerri Young
Dr. Rick and Ibby Davis
Ellen Fleishman
Pete and Linda Gullicks
Quintin and Christy LeClercq
Renee Conner
Robert Jennings
Timothy and Tricia Crilly
Wyoming Trial Lawyers Association
Nancy and David Almasi
Stephanie Mensing

Carol Lindly
Carol Lindly
Carol Lindly
Carol Lindly
Carol Lindly
Carol Lindly
Carol Lindly
Carol Lindly
Carol Lindly
Carol Lindly
Carol Lindly
Carol Lindly
Carol Lindly
Carol Lindly
Carol Lindly
Carol Lindly
Carol Lindly
Carol Lindly
Carol Lindly
Carol Lindly
Carol Lindly
Carol Lindly
Carol Lindly
Carol Lindly
Carol Lindly
Carol Lindly
Heather Morgan
Dave McNulty
Lorrell Walter
Kristi Roberts
Todd Dereemer and Wendy Volk
Shaunna Kulp
Julia Igel
Melanie True
Ogle Family
Clarence and Judy Jennings
Dr. Rick and Ibby Davis
Honorable Chief Justice Kate Fox
Robert W. Jennings and Tara L. Rivers
Robert W. Jennings and Tara L. Rivers

                  to our friends and supporters for your generous donations made

to Wyoming Children's Society between May 16, 2022 and October 14, 2022.

thank you
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AmazonSmile
ANB Bank
Betsey Nickerson
Charles and Pam Mark
Claire Lane
Curtis Templin Charitable Trust
David and Jennifer McGonigle
Gabriel Whittemore
John Cornish
Quintin and Christy LeClercq
Shane and Kathy Sconce
Stefanie Stack
YourCause Global Good Network

Brent and Kristin Burkart
Charis Kipper
Doug and Anne McGee
Dr. Jason and Susanna Bird
Dr. Rick and Ibby Davis
Jason and Janelle Osborne
Joyce Deines
Justin and Kara Fornstrom
Lynn and Mary Anne Weberg
Noah and Whitney Buckley
Opal Hoppe
Paul Yaksic
Ron and Joyce Surdam
Shannon Murley
Stephanie Teubner
Steve and Carol Lindly
Todd McGee

WyoGives Donor 12-Star Giving

Abbey Palma
Andrew and Kristi Roberts
Ann King White
Ashley True
Ben and Eydie Trautwein
Berkeley and Grace Johnston
Blue Cross Blue Shield of Wyoming
Brad and Cyndi Dreier
Brad and Mary Beth Emmons
Charis Kipper
Claire Dinneen
Colin and Hayley McKee
Cory and Heather Morgan
Dave and Suzi Butzier
David and Melanie True
Derek and Paige Weekly
Dianne S Kirkbride
Dr. Joseph and Carol Horam
Dr. Larry and Pat Seitz
Dr. RC and Marcia Mead
Dr. Rene Hinkle
EOG Resources, Inc.
Gilbert and Courtney Lowrey
Holly Simoni
Hughes Charitable Foundation

Jamie Gronski
Janet K. Taylor
Jared and Jordan Fanning
Jennifer Hunter
Jessica Russell
Joe and Charlene Oleinik
John and Kelly Marie Ysebaert
Jonah Bank of Wyoming
Laura Robbins
Liz Lindly
Mark Ayen
Mark Stewart
Matthew Ozee
Michele DeHoff
Mike Willcox
Quintin and Christy LeClercq
Rob and Cathy Jarosh
Sarah Compton
Sue Mecca
Suzanne Johnson
Taylor Hardee
The Honorable Kate Fox
Timothy and Lindsay Woznick
Todd and Amanda Draegert
Trista Ostrom

2022 Annual Appeal Donors

Staff
Kristin Burkart, CEO

Kristi Roberts, Adoption Program Coordinator
Elizabeth Lindly, LCSW, Placement Supervisor – Colorado

Susanna Bird, LCSW – Cheyenne
Christy LeClercq, MSW– Casper 

Staff and Board Listing

Board of Directors

Lindsay Woznick, President
Cheyenne



Kelly Clarke, Vice President

Cheyenne



Tricia Bach, Co-Secretary
Cheyenne



Rene Hinkle, MD, Co-Secretary

Cheyenne 

Kristin Mackey
Englewood, CO



Robin Martin
Cheyenne, WY



Doug McGee

Cheyenne



Kevin Ogle
Cheyenne




Stephanie Teubner, Treasurer
Cheyenne



Kristen Crago

Kaycee



Joseph Horam, MD
Cheyenne



Jenny Kause

Cheyenne

Janelle Osborne
Loveland



Sara Pedersen

Cheyenne



Megan Romano
Cheyenne



Tyler Tonso
Cheyenne
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Dear Friends,

As the holidays approach, we look forward to spending time with our families and loved ones.
During the holidays many of our community members and donors ask what they can do to
help. The Little Red Stocking Campaign has served as our holiday fundraiser since 1911. In
the early years of the agency, we partnered with Wyoming schools as a way for children in the
schools to save their coins to donate to the Society at Christmas to help other children. It was
a way to teach our children the importance of giving and sharing.

The Little Red Stocking continues to symbolize hope during the holidays. Hope that all children
have the opportunity to be loved by a family. Hope that all women feel safe and heard when
faced with a crisis pregnancy.  

Please join us as we begin our 112th year. How can you help? Please consider donating today
to impact women with support and services and help us ensure children of all ages have the
opportunity to belong to a family. These are the gifts you can share today. Thank you for
making a difference,

Kristin Burkart
CEO

Little Red Stocking Fund

DONATION FORM



I, ________________________________, would like to support Wyoming Children’s Society 
with this gift of $______________.

Address __________________________ City _________________ State _____ Zip _________



This gift is made in memory or honor (please circle one) of ______________________________



Notification of this gift should be sent to ________________________ at the following address:
Address __________________________ City _________________ State _____ Zip _________



FOR ONLINE DONATIONS PLEASE VISIT WWW.WYOMINGCS.ORG
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Wyoming Children’s Society
314 East 21st Street
Cheyenne, WY 82001


